
                                                       FRANCES OLIVE ANDERSON 
                                                      Church of England (Aided) School 

‘Being different, Belonging together’ 
 
Dear Parents. 
 
In an effort to keep you more informed about what we are doing and share some of the fantastic things that happen in school, each 
class have set up a ‘Twitter’ account.  
 
We will use these accounts for- 

 Links to websites, apps and videos that you can use to support learning. 

 Commentary about what is happening within the classroom. 

 Events that are taking place. 

 Videos and photos of learning as it is taking place in the classroom (your child will not be photographed if you have asked 
us not to). 

 
In line with the schools safeguarding guidelines and to ensure that this facility is run safely, we have put in place security settings, 
so that we can only be followed by people we approve - this will not be available to the general public, only people we know have a 
link to the school. It is also requested that this should be for use by adults only, not for pupils to post comments.  
 
If you would like to follow us on Twitter, please use these links and request to follow us: 
 
Year R      @YearRLea 
Year 1      @Year1Lea 
Year 2      @Year2Lea 
Year 3      @Year3Lea 
Year 4       @Year4Lea 
Year 5      @Year5Lea 
Year 6       @Year6Lea 
Mrs Woolley  @Mrs_Woolley_Lea 
 
In addition to these we also have a school account @Lea_Primary_Sch which is available to the general public. We use this on our 
website to celebrate the range of activities happening at school. We do not put photos or anything that can identify your child on 
this account. 
 
You will need to set up a Twitter account if you do not already have one. So that we know who you are, please complete the form. 
In the interests of Internet safety I know many of you will have a username that is not the same as your actual name so it may be 
difficult to identify you so please give your known name. We will then accept your request and you will be able to follow what is 
happening within our school. We will not accept any requests to follow us unless the form below is completed and returned to 
school. 
 
If you would like to follow some of the classes on Twitter but have never used Twitter before and find it a bit overwhelming please 
speak to Mr Cook and he can help you to set up an account and show you how to “tweet”. Twitter can be downloaded onto many 
mobile phones as well as iPads, iPods, laptops and computers so you access our tweets anytime, anywhere. 
 
 
Happy tweeting. 
 
 
Mrs S Woolley 
 

 
 
Could you please complete this form again even if you are already using Twitter so that we can update our records. 
 
I would like to follow the school on Twitter. 
 
My Username is ___________________________ 
 
My Name is ______________________________ 
 
My Child’s name is ____________________________ 
 
I understand that if there are inappropriate comments posted with my username that my account will be blocked. 
 
 
Signed_______________________________     Date ________________________ 
 

http://twitter.com/YearRLea
http://twitter.com/Year1Lea
http://twitter.com/Year2Lea
http://twitter.com/Year3Lea
http://twitter.com/Year4Lea
http://twitter.com/Year5/6CLea
http://twitter.com/Year5/6WLea
http://twitter.com/Mrs_Woolley_Lea

